

## Kittitas County, Washington BOARD of COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

District One Paul Jewell District Two Laura Osiadacz District Three Obie O'Brien

August 1, 2017

Representative Tom Dent 122C Legislative Building PO Box 40600 Olympia, WA 98504-0600

Dear Representative Dent,

Thank you for presenting at our County budget retreat on July 13, 2017. We appreciate you taking the time out of your busy schedule to provide information to our County Management Team about the recent legislative session and the state budget.

Your participation was valuable to us and allowed our County leaders the sometimes rare opportunity to engage with you directly about a wide range of issues important to counties. Equally, we hope that hearing from us provided you with information and insight which we hope is helpful in your decision making. We have always appreciated receiving your regular email updates and overall accessibility, but having you personally available on site was extremely beneficial.

Thanks again for presenting to our team	. We appreciate all the wo	ork that you do.
Sincerely,		
		01: 010: 0
Paul Jewell, Chairman Laura O	siadacz, Vice- Chairman	Obie O'Brien, Commissioner